
CALLING ALL ARTISIANS and CLUB MEMBERS to participate in our upcoming Pickleball 

Tournament which will include an exciting Silent Auction.  

The Silent Auction is one of the highlights of this event and we are seeking unique and 

desirable items to feature.  Your contribution will help us raise funds for the Animal 

League of Green Valley and the GVR Pickleball club as well as valuable exposure to 

your artwork.   

We kindly request your support by donating an item to our silent auction.   Please let 

us know if you will participate.  If you decide to participate, please send a picture and a 

brief description of the item, you will be donating with a starting bid of the item no 

later than 3/10/2024, include who is donating the item.   We will be posting the items 

on our PB Club page and Facebook page prior to the Silent Auction so that potential 

bidders can view items beforehand.   All items not auctioned, will be returned to the 

owner at the end of the silent auction. 

Please plan on delivering your item to the PBC between the hours of 8-9am on March 

16th.  You are welcome to set up a display of your item on one of the tables that will be 

provided by the club.  

We are relying on the generosity of our club members to participate.  

Please let us know if you can contribute by contacting one of the committee Members:  

 Ellen Brancazio  email wuzamoo2@aol.com  

 Mary Wright email wmary1966@gmail.com 

We appreciate your consideration and support.   

Sincerely,  

Ellen Brancazio 

Mary Wright 
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